
 
From: "Patricia A Sikora" <psikora@umassd.edu> 
To: overdraftcomments@fdic.gov 
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2010 2:39:26 PM 
Subject: Overdraft fee regulations 
 
Being supportive of changes your staff at FDIC have made in dealing with financial 
institutions, I wish to make a request that financial institutions be required to process 
checks in order of the amount, from low to high as opposed to what they have been doing 
resulting in increased fees for customers.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Patricia Sikora  




